
 
 
 

Ref: 

 

Direct Dial: 

 

 
Subject Access Request (SAR) Reference 
 

 

 
1 month deadline date 
 

 

 

 

We acknowledge receiving you Subject Access Application which has been logged 

under the above reference. 

Your request for information held on the South Wales Fire and Rescue Service 

information systems will be dealt with within the 1 month period set by the Data 

Protection Act 2018. 

 

Please note it is not possible to expedite the application.  If, however, a reply has not 

been received by the above date, then please contact us. 

 

I trust this information is of use to you but should you require anything further, please do 

not hesitate to contact the department on 01443 232213 or dataprotection@southwales-

fire.gov.uk. 
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